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           MEMORANDUM 

 
 
Reference: NWCG#016-2009 
 
To: NWCG Executive Board, NWCG Staff, and Committee Chairs 
 
From: NWCG Chair       
 
Date: June 12, 2009 
 
Subject: New NWCG Manager 
 
NWCG is pleased to announce Bonnie Wood as our selection to the NWCG Manager 
position.  
 
Bonnie brings a broad perspective to NWCG operations.  She has served as the Forest 
Service Business Lead for the FPA Project, as the National Fire Plan Program Manager for 
the PNW Region, has spent 14 years as a Line Officer at both the Forest Supervisor and 
District Ranger level, was the Zone Forest Fire Management Officer for SW Washington, 
and has spent most of her career as LSC1 and now on Area Command.  She served as the 
Executive Director for the Pacific Northwest’s Wildfire Coordination Group during the time 
of their restructuring efforts. 
 
Please join us in welcoming Bonnie to the BLM and to NWCG. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NATIONAL WILDFIRE  
COORDINATING GROUP 

National Interagency Fire Center 
3833 S. Development Avenue 

Boise, Idaho 83705 


